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August 31, 2009

David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250

- Olympia, WA 98504-4720

Dear Mr. Danner:

Enclosed is a proposed revision to Tariff No. 7 for Torre Refuse & Recycling d/b/a
Sunshine Disposal & Recycling (G-260) in Stevens County and northwest Spokane

. County. The purpose of this filing is to implement a fee for lost, destroyed or stolen
toters.

Since this is a new chérge, this filing is submitted with 7 days nbtice as required under
WAC 480-70-262,

if I can be of any further assistance, please contact me at 509-252-9060 x217 or

509-252-9088 (fax) or at johnl@sunshinedisposal.com.
Respegtfully, |

\JF
%ohn Lioyd
Chief Financial Officer
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